
     

 

Tikokino Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,  
 

Another week is flying by, it's hard to imagine 
that we are not far away from the count down to 
Christmas! 
 

 Last Friday we had our annual athletics day 
with Sherwood and Argyll. It was an excellent 
event, well organised by Argyll and the weather 
played its part too. We are very proud of all our 
students who participated with lots of 
determination in all the events. From here, we 
will select the team for the CHB 
Athletics competition which is scheduled for 
Tuesday 22nd November. We have just 
received the results from the day so we will get 
the interschool information out ASAP. 
 

All the best to Room 2 who are off to Camp 
Wakarara today for their annual camp. The 
weather doesn't look great, but I'm sure it won't 
matter. Our students will have heaps of fun 
cooking on the fire, water slides, eel watching, 
glow worming etc. A huge thank you to all our 
parents who are going to camp to support our 
students.  
 

The Flemington Mud Run is approaching fast, 
next Sunday 20th November @ 10:00am. I hope 
that lots of us are keen to go, just visit the 
Flemington Mud Run website to order your 
tickets.  
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

Regards, 
Hamish. 
 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK: 
 

Room 1: Willa and Milla for setting such a great 
example as seniors in class. 
Room 2: All of Room 2 for getting ready for camp!  
Room 3: All of Room 3 for being really settled after 
coming back from camp. 
 

 

Room 2 getting ready for Camp Wakarara 

   
 

 

Athletics @ CHB College last Friday 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Room 1 
Maths - 
Tessalating 
Shapes. 

 

Tikokino 100% 

- Today, Tomorrow, Together 

Week  7  Term 2.  

  June 
 April ,  2018 

Phone: 06 8565 833 
office@tikokino.school.nz 
Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738 
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